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Matthew Goldstein and Matthew
Moedritzer Analyze Outbound Foreign

Investment Restrictions

March 13, 2023

Government Affairs and Public Policy attorneys
Matthew Goldstein and Matthew Moedritzer at
Akerman LLP’s Washington, D.C. office co-authored
an article on U.S. outbound investment controls. The
article outlines and discusses various restrictions on
foreign investments by U.S. companies and
individuals and the coming expansion of outbound
investment controls under pending executive action
and legislative initiatives.

The article, “The Scope and Coming Expansion of US
Outbound Investment Controls,” was published by
WorldECR in March 2023. WorldECR is a London-
based publisher with business-focused content
relating to U.S. and international export controls.

Goldstein and Moedritzer focus their practice on
international trade and national security laws. They
consult on exports from the United States, reexports
from abroad, arms brokering, foreign direct
investment, and other activities regulated by the
Department of Commerce Bureau of Industry and
Security (BIS), Department of State Directorate of
Defense Trade Controls (DDTC), Office of Foreign
Assets Control (OFAC), and the Committee on
Foreign Investment in the United States (CFIUS).
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